
 

Prep Excursions throughout Term 1  
Ancanthe Park, Lenah Valley 

Wednesday 5th March 2014 
Dear Parents,  
 
Throughout this term, Prep students will be involved in a series of exciting hands-on learning 
experiences in a natural outdoor environment. Together with the students, we will plan the 
learning journey to include different areas of the curriculum such as Mathematics (measurement) 
and Science (materials and environment), as well as History, Religion, English and Art.  
 
Each alternating fortnight, Prep White and Prep Red will travel by school bus to Ancanthe Park, 
Lenah Valley, leaving at 12.00pm and returning to school by 1.00pm. Excursion dates for term one 
are as outlined below. Students are encouraged to bring coats and gumboots (clearly named). 
 
 

Prep White Prep Red 
Wednesday 12th March Wednesday 19th March 
Wednesday 26th March Wednesday 2nd April 

Wednesday 9th April Wednesday 16th April 
 
A permission slip and medical alert reminder is attached for your completion and return to the 
class teacher by Tuesday 11th March.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jacqui Luttrell, Tennielle Armstrong & Felicity Oxborough 
Prep Teachers  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………. 
 

Prep Excursions to Ancanthe Park, Lenah Valley- Term 1 
(please return to your class teacher before Tuesday 11th March)  

 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________________ Class: ________________________ 
 
I have received the letter containing the details of the Prep Excursions to Ancanthe Park 
throughout Term 1 and give permission for my child to attend.  
 
Medical Alert Reminder:  
Child’s name: _____________________________ requires ____________________________________ (medication) 

to be taken on an excursion in case of ________________________________ (allergies, medical conditions 

etc.).  

 
 
Parent Name:  _________________________________________ Signature: _______________________________ 
 
Date:   _____________________________ 
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